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Senior Develops
His Own "Passage’

Mariagrazia LaFauci, MSJA °08

and director of the Phoenix Players,

believes that Saint Joseph Prep is a

place that fosters the arts for and of

students, no matter what their

specific interest or talent may be.
According to LaFauci, “We want students to know
that there is a platform here for their work to be
produced, and for them to be leaders in our theater
community.” Enter Daniel Donabedian *14. No
stranger to the theater, Donabedian approached
LaFauci in the fall of 2013 about his idea to write a
pirate musical, and upon approval by the administra-
tion, his idea was quickly launched into a full-fledged
writing frenzy and production process!

Donabedian progressed = significantly as a
member of the theater community at Saint Joes
Prep. “I grew the most during the editing process,”
Donabedian said. “I tend to overwrite and had no
idea about how to format it.” With the help and
support of his faculty mentors, what began as an
off-the-cuff idea became a complete and entertaining
script and production effort. There were at least five
faculty members and more than twenty students
who brought this story to life, not to mention
professional lighting and choreography collaborators.
In addition to the popular music re-worded to align
with the story, Donabedian also collaborated with
art and music teacher, Mr. Shiner, to compose an
original piece of music included in the production.

Passage to the New World debuted on March 28
in Phoenix Hall as the spring musical offered by the
school. It was so well received that Donabedian has
hopes of pursuing its reproduction sometime over the
course of his four years of study at Harvard College.

Visit our website to read the full story
and view the photo slideshow at
saintjosephprep.org/page.cfm?p=679
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